
Kirkton Woodham Community Centre Board
Kirkton ,Ontario

N0K 1K0

November 5th ,2024

The Municipality of South Huron
Box 759
,Exeter, Ontario
N0M 1S6

Dear Members of council

The Kirkton Woodham Community centre Board requests the you consider a grant to the board in the 
amount of $20000 for the 2025 Operating year.  The cost of operation is constantly increasing and we 
would very much appreciate the financial support for the upcoming year.
For many years your municipality has supported the operational budget of the community centre which
helps our board to maintain the building to standards we are all proud of.
Building usage remains high but with changes in inflation and insurance rates for contractors been used
the rental income of those events ,our main revenue generator, is not able to  meet increases.

Thank You in advance for your consideration,

On behalf of the board 

Chris Weernink
Chairman


